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June 10, 2014 

 

 

 

Greetings Hunter Family Members, 

 

 

Update#1 

 

I have met with hotels and found a great place and price.  However, we have to move our 

reunion date to June 19-21, 2014. 

 

The reunion hotel will be the Blake Hotel New Orleans, 500 St. Charles Avenue. (504) 

522-9000 

 

We have negotiated a great price for New Orleans at $109.00 per night. The hotel is in 

the middle of downtown and in walking distance to all downtown attractions 

 

You may start making reservations now.  Inform the reservationists that you are with the 

Hunter Family Reunion. 

 

Registration forms and fees will be sent out shortly. 

 

We may not have all of our family email addresses so please forward this update to 

family members that you are in touch with. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Malcolm Suber  
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